
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 4/9/23 

 

 

All the children have settled into Pre-school so well this week. We have had a 

wonderful first week painting, playing in the garden, finding all the amazing toys 

in class and experimenting with corn flour. We made our own play dough and 

learnt our ‘Hello song’.  

Book of the week– Lulu’s First Day 

Rhyme of the week– Our Hello Song  

Maths 

In our maths we have met ‘Zero the  

Superhero’ and have been singing   

number songs.  

 

Literacy 

We will be introducing our book this 

term ‘The Gingerbread Man’ next week 

and will be mixing and making Ginger-

bread dough.  

Next Week 

Book of the week– Wonderful Me  

Rhyme of the week– Humpty Dumpty  

Word of the week– All 

 


